GREENVILLE TOWN BOARD GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124

MEMBERS:

DONALD UHL
ROBERT GIBSON
TERRY BOAZ
GARY JACOBI, CLERK-TREASURER

School Grounds June 11, 1973

Terry Boaz opened the meeting. All members and Charles Birkla were present. Claims were presented and approved for payment. The treasurer's report as of May 31, 1973 shows a total balance of \$6,269.82, General Fund \$313.06, Street Fund \$3,979.90 and CCIF \$2,158.86. Our Revenue Sharing Fund has \$624.00.

Charles Birkla reported that the tractor was still being repaired and that he will start mowing as soon as possible.

Terry Boaz reported that the fluoridation equipment has been ordered. Robert Gibson moved the meeting be closed.

Respectfully submitted.

Gary E. Jacobi Clerk-Tressurer

Terry Beaz President